Lillian Klaamas

From: Steve Sinclair-Smith <SSinclair-Smith@divestco.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 10:10 AM

To: City Clerk

Subject: Development Variance Permit DVP18-0147

Hello Stephen,
| like to express my opposition to the proposed Development Variance Permit DVP18-0147.
As an owner of property in The Royal Kelowna located at 1288 Water St, Kelowna, BC V1Y 9P4 | feel this variance to

allow for a very large electronic sign would have a detrimental effect on my property value, access and overall property
appeal.

Regards,

Steve

Steve Sinclair-Smith
Chief Operating Officer

Divestco

300, 520 — 3 Avenue SW | Calgary, Alberta, T2P OR3
Tel (587) 952-8184 | Mobile (403) 620-5922

Website | Email | Linkedin
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